
As we continue to implement Phase II of the Lesotho Highlands Water Project, we are
laying the groundwork for sustainable psychosocial support to directly address the
social challenges facing our communities.

This August, as we mark African Women’s Month, we joined forces with the Lesotho
Mounted Police Service (LMPS) to participate in a Pitiki event dedicated to tackling
critical issues that are mostly targeting women and girls such as gender-based violence
(GBV), passion killings, and human trafficking.

Our shared goal is to empower women with knowledge, inspire resilience, and help
create a safe environment where they are aware of their rights and the support systems
available to them.

Held on the 2nd of August, the Pitiki brought together policewomen from across the
country and women from Malingoaneng, Mokhotlong, and surrounding areas. Deputy
Commissioner of Police, Dr. Morai, highlighted that the event aimed to equip women
with the tools and confidence needed to take control of their lives and become
financially independent. She further emphasized the importance of such platforms in
strengthening ties between communities, LMPS, and key stakeholders.

In keeping with the belief that empowering a woman is empowering a nation, the event
also featured a community support initiative. This year, Sebera Primary School was
selected as the beneficiary, with the aim of providing school uniforms to vulnerable
learners. As a gesture of our long-term commitment to community upliftment and
education, LHDA proudly contributed M10,000 towards the purchase of school uniforms
for selected learners.

LHDA celebrates women’s month in style


